
                                                                                      December 2023                                                
 

 

School Healthcare Plan; not requiring medication in school     
Dear head teacher 

 

The GP/hospital doctor/nurse has advised that my child’s healthcare needs require to be managed as 

indicated below. I would like to request the cooperation of the school in enabling appropriate care whilst 

my child is at school. 

Pupil’s name Date of birth 

Healthcare need 

Help required in school 

 

Parent/carer’s name 

Address 

 

 

  Home 

  Work 

  Mobile 

Signature    Date 

  

I realise that the school is not obliged to undertake healthcare and that any healthcare provided by the 

school will be carried out on a voluntary basis under the guidance of NHS staff. 

I agree to the information being shared with all staff working with my child. 

 


